Kellez Hinson

From: Sigourney Clark <sclark4d@ncsu.edu>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 3:29 PM
To: Kelley Hinson

Subject: Updated application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,
I need to update my application on 4954 Old Stage Road to show its 4 bedrooms.

My name is Sigourney and my number is +19198170771. Please let me know if there are any other questions.

Sigourney



